
 

 

Year 11 student Isabella Mead has been selected for travel to Scotland to participate and play in 
the Royal Conservatorium of Scotland Orchestra after completing a rigorous audition process 
through the Griffith Queensland Conservatorium of Music. Congratulations Isabella on this 
amazing achievement that showcases not only your talent but commitment to your craft.  
 

 
 
 

The TCC Music Workshop was held last week on Friday afternoon and Saturday. Over 90 students 
from the instrumental music ensemble program gathered to rehearse and workshop their 

repertoire for upcoming events throughout the 2025 year.  
 
 



 

The next TCC/Parish Mass will be Saturday 15 March 6pm. All are most welcome to attend! If you 
would like to be a member of the Music Ministry Group, please come along to rehearsals on 
Wednesday’s during first break! 
 

This weekend will be the first “Super Weekend” for The Little Mermaid. All members of the cast 
are reminded to please check the live schedule to ensure they know the running times of the 
weekend. 
 

All are invited to attend the first Chamber Music Concert for 2025 will be held in St Joseph’s 
Cathedral on Sunday, March 9 at 2pm. All performers are reminded to respond to Dr Hall’s email.  

 
 
Please click below to view the 2025 College Cultural Events: 
 

 
 
 
 
Miss Celeste Hack  
Instrumental Music + Cultural Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

8 - 9 March     Musical Super-Weekend 

9 March     Chamber Concert   

15 March   TCC / Parish Mass + Elevate Youth Mass 

28 – 30 March  SHEP Middle School 

4 April   Term 1 Complete 

23 April   Term 2 Commence 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

https://www.tccr.com.au/_files/ugd/37ed37_e79dd578729c4cad9e9b28e735ede81c.pdf

